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STAFF REPORT

TO: Environment & Planning Committee

FROM: Dennis Bush-King, Environment & Planning Manager
REFERENCE: S611

SUBJECT: MANAGER’S REPORT - REPORT REP10-05-25- Report prepared

for meeting of 20 May 2010 - Addendum

1.  WAIMEA INLET PROJECT

It has been decided that Cr Ensor should replace Cr Bryant on the Steering Group. A
recommendation to formalise this is presented.

RECOMMENDATION

That Cr B Ensor replaces Cr S Bryant as a TDC representative on the Waimea
Inlet Steering Group.
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Dennis Bush-King
Environment and Planning Manager
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